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7 November 2019  
 

Clarification 
 

 
UNMISS understands that a note has been circulating regarding the purported deployment of UNMISS forces as we 
approach 12 November. A number of sources have attributed it to the United Nations.  
 
UNMISS wishes to reiterate again that this note is not a document or policy of UNMISS.  
 
There have been no changes to UNMISS posture. There have been no new deployments considered or planned. As per 
UNMISS’s usual practice, we continue to monitor closely the situation in the country, including Juba, to enable us carry 
out our mandated tasks. 
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